
Friends of Down Lane Park want the council to keep to its 2006 plan to improve the 
southern end of the park which includes the children’s playground and youth facilities.

You will receive a leaflet through your door from Haringey Council with two options for  
you to choose regarding Down Lane Park. 

Option one says nothing about improving the southern end of the park the other 

Option two promotes the building of a housing estate on the southern end of the park. 

We are campaigning for an Option 3 and we are hoping for your support.

FDLP - Friends of Down Lane Park  Campaigning for a better park
www.fdlp.org.uk  Email: fdlp99@blueyonder.co.uk   Phone: 0208 376 5178 or 0783 335 7526
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Option 3
Save our park
Improve our park

On the area 
of the leaflet 
where you 
are asked to 
choose, please 
tick  disagree 
in both option 
one and option 
two. 

In the blank 
space for 
comments 
please write

Then please send 
the leaflet back 
as directed on 
the leaflet

Save our parkSave our park

Haringey council leaflet

Please get in touch and join in our community campaign


